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May 5, 2021 

 

Clear Vista Families, 

 

As announced yesterday by Premier Kenney, and as messaged out earlier today by 

WRPS: all K-12 students will be shifting to online learning from May 7 - May 21, 

2021.  Our LA2 and LA3 system programs will be continuing in person learning as 

per exemptions provided by Alberta Education. 

 

Clear Vista Teachers will be sending home materials and preparing students to 

learn at home with our primary platform being Google Classroom. They will 

Google Meet with students on Friday, May 7 with work provided for students to 

work on independently for that day.  Homeroom teachers will individually send 

home their online learning schedule by the end of May 7 for the following weeks 

which will include: times for core subjects, when they will be having whole class 

and small group meets and how they will be available for questions and support 

throughout the school days as they normally would be. 

 

If your child needs to borrow a chromebook from the school to support their 

learning, please complete this "School Chromebook Loan Agreement" and we will 

do our best to facilitate your request.  Mr. Daly will be coordinating chromebook 

lending and distribution to our families; please feel free to contact him directly if 

you have any questions. 

 

Our school office will be open as usual in the event that families need to contact us 

with questions or for support; our Educational Assistants, our Indigenous Support 

Worker, and Family School Liaison Worker will also still be providing supports to 

students as needed.  Please feel free to reach out to the school; we are happy to 

help support your family! 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

Mr. Van Someren 

Principal 
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